
        October 7, 2019 

1st Day of The October Term 

Maysville, MO 

Meeting of the DeKalb County Commission 

DeKalb County Courthouse, Maysville, MO 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District Commissioner, Garry 

McFee and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.  

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll and East District Commissioner, Garry McFee welcomed those in attendance with 

Kyle Carroll leading the group in prayer followed by the reciting of the Pledge of Allegiance.   

 

The minutes of September 30, 2019 meeting were read with West District Commissioner, Kyle White making the motion 

to approve. East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the second. Motion carried.  

 

East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to approve the agenda for today’s meeting with West District 

Commissioner, Kyle White making  the second. Motion carried.  

 

The Commission welcomes all those who come in to attend the opening of their meetings. Anyone in the County is 

invited their weekly meetings. 

 

Attending today’s meeting from MOKAN was Rebecca Thacker and Haley Howard. Discussion was had on 

transportation priorities in the County. The Commission determined that Hwy. 33, 6, O out of Clarksdale, Ensign Trace 

and the interchange at  Hwy. 36 and I-35 would be designated priorities. County Clerk, Melissa Meek, East District 

Commissioner, Garry McFee and Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gray sit on the TAC (Transportation Advisory 

Committee) and will meet again in December. At that time transportation priorities will be discussed again and those will 

be presented to MODOT for their consideration. 

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek reminded all that the Courthouse will be closed on Monday October 13
th

 in honor of 

Columbus Day. 

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek discussed important dates for the next 3 months.  Melissa will also contact Archer Lawn 

Care about the repairs needed in the yard as well as some other issues needing addressed.  

 

Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gary met with the Commission to discuss roads, equipment, needs for his department 

and brush letters. Also discussed was a road in Dallas Township in need of repairs. 

 

Recorder JoAnn Marshall met with the Commission to advise that funding in her office had been cut by $19,284.00 due 

to recordings being down. County Clerk, Melissa Meek said when the budget is amended in November this will be 

added. 

 

Designation of delegates for the Missouri Association of Counties Annual Conference discussed and signed by the 

Commission. 

 

The September adjustment register was approved and signed by the Commission. 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll made the motion to adjourn with East District Commissioner, Garry McFee 

making the second. Motion carried.  

 

With no other business before the Commission they adjourned. The next meeting of the Commission will be October 14,  

2019 at 9 a.m.  

 

 

_________________________________   _________________________________ 

Kyle L. Carroll, Presiding Commissioner   East District Commissioner, Garry McFee 

 

_________________________________   _________________________________ 

Kyle H. White, West District Commissioner   Melissa Meek, County Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


